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Appendix C: Normal range PSA letter


Dear Patients Name

Further to your recent PSA blood test, I have reviewed your results and am pleased to say that the result is …… which is within the normal range. 

I have enclosed another blood test form for you to have done in 3/6/12 months’ time. Following the result of this blood test we will write to you with the results.

As you are part of our Supported self-management follow-up (SSMP), we have not arranged a routine clinic appointment for you. Should you have any concerns, please refer to your information booklet ‘Salisbury Prostate Cancer – Self-support guide’ or contact the team on 01722 336262 ext. 2417.

Kind regards


ENTER CLINICAN DETAILS
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